Monday Message #41

Hello To All, 
I hope everyone enjoyed their Halloween weekend. I was able to participate in the Moscow Downtown Trick-or-Treat program on Friday, October 29th and an amazing time was had by all. I was dressed a Fabulously Fezzed Flamboyant Flamingo for the occasion.  Not only were we (the local Lodge, Shrine Club, and OES Chapter) able to participate in a community event and give out a lot of candy, we were also able to generate awareness to the local community. This was a WIN-WIN Event.  
To my fellow Masonic Brothers, do not forget the words on our E.A. Charge “As a Citizen, you are enjoined to be exemplary in the discharge of your civil duties”.  Tomorrow, November 2, 2021, is an election day for local elections.   
We have received an invitation to attend a Joint Ceremonial in Spokane with El Katif on November 13, 2021. Contact either the Temple Office or any Divan Officer for more information.  
Have you accomplished your to-dos??: 
· RSVPed to attend your local masonic Christmas party? (CDA, Moscow, Lewiston) 
· Marked your calendar to attend the Calam Annual Meeting on January 8, 2022 
· Paid your 2022 Calam Dues? 
 
Most Sincerely, 
Jim Logan 
Potentate 

